
 

 

 

 

Carclaze Newsletter  

Friday 26 February 2021 

Email:  emoseley@carclazesch. org,  head@carclazesch. org 

acolwill@carclazesch.org 

For mental health support: 

slenz-williams@carclazesch.org 

For safeguarding concerns: 

primarysafeguarding@carclazesch.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 

Website: www.carclazesch.org 

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome to the second half of term. I hope you all took a break during half term. There is so 
much to celebrate and share in this newsletter. 

 

I am sure you will have lots of questions about children returning to school, full time, from 
8th March. There is detailed information coming out today and on the website, we look 
forward to welcoming everyone back. 

 

Thank you to all those who took part in The Hundred sponsored event last week. We have 
heard some amazing stories. If you have any sponsor money, forms or photos please send it in 
to school. 

 

World Book Day is coming up next Thursday 4th March - lots more information in this 
newsletter. There will be a live story sharing assembly at 9.15. It would be great to see as 
many of you here as possible. 

 

If you have any questions about any of the things coming up over the next week or so then 
please give us a ring or send an email. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Simon 

 
Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 
. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain Sir Tom Moore - 100 Challenge 

Celebrating Our Children's Sponsored Events 
 

 
 
 

Well done Fred - Riding your bike for 100 
miles and raising over £500 - just     

amazing! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well Done to C.Collings on completing 100 laps in honour of Sir Tom Moore.  
Creating a mud track around the garden!!  Raising over £160 - just brilliant. 

 
R.Pinch - Congratulations on raising your sponsor money through doing a 

beach clean up.  Picking up over 100 pieces of litter off of a Cornish Beach.  
We are all very proud of you.  

 
T and I Double - for raising £300 between them by skipping and laps of the 

garden - fantastic!! 
 

    
Well done L.Baxter for reading 100 Pages of his book - well done, we 

are all very proud of you! 
 
 
 
 
 

H.Price has done 100 jumps and raised £50.00 Fantastic News!! 
 

B.Martin has also raised some sponsor monies by reading with Nan so well done to you too!! 
 
L.Stevenson - 100 Demi Plies - £124.00 - how wonderful - well done xx 
 
We will continue to look through the photos and sponsor monies you have sent in and will 

update you all next week with more details of your fabulours fund raising. 



 

Reading Surveys  

Please complete and submit the following surveys: 

Key Stage 1 Children's Survey for EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 

https://forms.gle/29WHHsTh46ruGjRp9 

Key Stage 2 Children's Survey for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 

https://forms.gle/Ev6Cu2HC172TyEgR9 

Parent Reading Survey  

https://forms.gle/rBLmkkhkkvqTFSnA9 
 

Books for Children - Every Friday - we will place a trolley outside of school for those that wish to collect      

additional reading materials for home.  These are books that have been donated and are free for you to take 

if you need them.  Please remember to sanitise your hands and keep a social distance from others that may 

be looking at the books. 

Story time Online: 

Each day for the next 4 weeks I will read a chapter of The Highland Falcon 
Thief by M.G. Leonard and Sam Sedgman.  Links to each chapter can be found 
on the school website:  www.carclazesch.org 

Keep an eye on this page for updates and further stories. 

Mr Simon Pollard 

Headteacher 

 

Red Nose Day is back on Friday 19 March. Whether you dress up as superheroes, take on a    
supercharged challenge or do a socially distanced quiz, let’s show the world that funny is    

power. 

Things might look a little different this year, but with our Covid-safe tips and virtual         
fundraising ideas, you can still have loads of fun.  For more information visit 

www.comicrelief.com 

We have ordered a limited amount of ‘Red Noses’ ready for 19 March 2021.  If you would like 
to order one then please do so via Parent Pay.  There are limited stocks so once they are gone 

they are gone. 

Many Thanks  

 

https://forms.gle/29WHHsTh46ruGjRp9
https://forms.gle/Ev6Cu2HC172TyEgR9
https://forms.gle/rBLmkkhkkvqTFSnA9


 Certificate Winners - Week Beginning   

12 February 2021 

Congratulations Everyone!   

Certificates will either be handed out or sent 
home in the post later this week. 

EYFS - L.Chiswell for working hard and          
improving her writing.  M.Wisdom for always 
trying her best. 

 

Year 1 - J. Jordan for amazing work on 
Wales in Geography.  F.Orchard for creating a 
super poster of a Welsh Dragon for Geography. 

L.Stevenson for writing such creative ideas in 
English.  

C.Prynne for excellent English and Z.Stamp for 
always trying his best and working hard every 
day. 

 

Year 2 - L.Gray well done because you have 
made a huge improvement in  your listening and 
focus.  What great work!  E.Munn you have 
worked really well catching up on eSchools.  
R.Clinton for catching up on eschools now your 
technical issues are all sorted.  

 

Year 3 - E. Pollington, B.Martin, E.Pope and 
C.Green for the high quality of work being sent 
in daily from home.  

 

Year 4 - C.Roberts for  a superb comparison of 
Mayan and Modern day football.  E.Potter for 
perseverance in maths.  

 

Year 5 - J.Miles for his hard work and         
dedication to home learning.  E.Powell for 
demonstration her passion and dedication to 
reading by smashing her target with 1500% 

 

Year 6 - P.Marques for always showing a       
fantastic attitude to his learning and always 
bringing a smile to the classroom.  K,Tregilgas 
for engaging well with his learning and always 
giving his answers and ideas in lessons.  

 

All Year 6 Home Learners - We couldn’t pick 
just one as so many of you have done a fantastic 
job again this week.  A big well done to everyone 

who is completing their work at home.   

 

 

 

Dinner Bookings - Please don’t forget 

to book your child’s school meals on 

ParentPay for after half term. 

 

Free School Meals Vouchers - for    

children in receipt of Free School Meals 

(not universal infant meals).  Please 

check your email accounts as vouchers 

will be sent to you direct to print and 

use in your local supermarket.  

 

Key Worker Booking Forms - these will 

be sent home each week to those    

parents that have requested a place.  

Please let the school office know if you 

have not received the link (via text          

message). 

 

Footwear - Children may come to 

school in ‘trainers’ every day if they are 

attending school.  This is so we are  

prepared to do PE or Joe Wickes 

workouts. 

 

Compost Bins - If anyone has any  

compost bins at home that they can 

donate to school we would really ap-

preciate them.  Many Thanks  



On Thursday 4 March 2021—There will be a slight change to the menu.  This won’t show on Parent Pay  

however please just select option 1 or 2 for Steak or Cheese Pasty:   



 

World Book Day is going to look slightly different this year but our main purpose, fanning the flames 
of a love of reading, remains. We will not be dressing up or having a reading breakfast. Instead we 

will be focussing on the joy books can bring. 

 

Books 

We are working in partnership with St Ives bookshop "Stories by the Sea" and for next week they 
are setting up a special online book fair. You will be able to visit the page to order directly from 
them and you can even use your £1 book token (virtual token is attached to this newsletter). 

We will also be providing every child with one of the £1 books (this is in addition to the book token). 
Books will be sent home on 8th March when everyone is back in school. 

Live sessions 

You will receive TEAMS invites to live sessions where adults in school will share some of their    
favourite stories. These will start with a whole school invite to World Book Day assembly with Mr 

Pollard. This will be at 9.15 a.m. The timetable will then be as follows. 

 

 

Virtual Author Visits 

During the day children will be inspired by the following authors. They have already had the         
opportunity to think of some questions for them. 

 

·         EYFS/Year 1 - Joseph Coelho and Fiona Lumbers with Luna Loves World Book Day 

·         Year 2/3/4 - Carly Hart and Bethan Woollvin with Meet the Oceans  

·         Year 5/6 - Sita Brahmachari with River Whale 

 

Reading photos 

We would love to see pictures of where you choose to read. This could be the most unusual place 
or the most comfortable one. 

 

Quiz 

There will also be a CELT wide quiz which will be shared with those at home and in school. 




